
16 Jul 2020  

 

Subject: [Invitation] Industry demonstration workshop on new online reporting module (under EDMA) 

for EEOA (NV) 
  
Dear all, 
  

                As part of the enhancements to the Energy Conservation Act (ECA), new venture (NV) of any person 

(whether or not a registered corporation) under the ECA is required to carry out Energy Efficiency Opportunities 

Assessments (EEOAs) for business activity that satisfy the following requirements:. 

a. Development Application to URA applied on or after 1 Oct 2018 

b. Business activity of NV is carried out at a single site and from one of the following industry 

sectors:  

I. Manufacturing and manufacturing related services          

II. Supply of electricity, gas, steam, compressed air and chilled water for air-conditioning 

III. Water supply and sewage and waste management 

c. Estimated annual energy consumption of NV is ≥ 54 TJ based on 24 hours per day, 365 days of 

operations at 100% of design capacity 

 2        The detailed requirements of the EEOA on NV which came into operation on 1 Oct 2018 can be found 

in this link. A new online reporting module under the Emissions Data Monitoring and Analysis (EDMA) system 

has been developed to facilitate the submission of EEOA (NV) reports. 

  
3              To aid the industry practitioners and relevant stakeholders in familiarising with the new online 

reporting module, NEA will be conducting online demonstration workshops. The dates and times for each 

session, including workshop materials, are as follows:  
  

Date Wednesday, 29 July 2020 

Time 2:30pm – 5:30pm 

Workshop Materials  

  
4              Please do kindly register by filling up the form found at this registration link by 27 July 2020.  
  

5              The link to access the online workshop will be shared via email after registration.   
  
6              Should you have any queries on the workshop material or if you are unable to attend the workshop, 

you may send us your questions via the form found at this link.  
  

Thanks. 
  
Best regards, 
Liow Chean Siang • Principal Engineer (Verification Office) • Resource Conservation Department • National Environment 
Agency • Email : Liow_Chean_Siang@nea.gov.sg 
  

https://go.gov.sg/hj3ppq
https://form.gov.sg/5f0ed575fefd4e00119d01e5
https://form.gov.sg/5f0ed6d882669100110174d8
mailto:Lawrence_WONG@nea.gov.sg


 
Find out more about how we can work together to sustain Singapore’s clean and green environment at www.nea.gov.sg. This message may contain 
confidential information under the purview of the Official Secrets Act. Unauthorized communication or disclosure of such information is an offence under 
the Official Secrets Act. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender and delete it. Do not retain it or disclose the 
contents to any person, as it may be an offence under the Official Secrets Act.   
  

Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 
  
 

http://www.nea.gov.sg/
http://www.towardszerowaste.sg/

